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You are receiving this e-mail as 
an opt-in subscriber to the Port 
Authority’s e-newsletter.  Thank 
you for your subscription.  To 
unsubscribe, e-mail ontarget-
request@coatc.com with 
“unsubscribe” in the subject 
line. 
 

Now Available:  20,000 s.f. Building 
The Port Authority is wrapping up construction on a 20,000 s.f. 
industrial building being bult on speculation.  The building is now 
available. 

With modern ceiling heights of 
24’ clear, a loading dock, a 
drive-in door, and efficient 
systems installed, the stand-
alone building sits on 3.4 acres 
and stands out as the only one 
of its kind available in the 
Central Ohio market.  Coupled with the highly-craved Licking 
County workforce, the building is already seeing interest. 

GO TO:   20000sf.com 

@OhioPort Tweets  
If it’s happening on the Port Authority’s Aerospace Center campus, 
there’s a tweet about it.  Follow the @OhioPort Twitter feed for the 
latest news. 

GO TO:   Twitter @OhioPort 

2015 Projects Update 
2015 will surely stand 
out as a milestone year 
in the history of the 
Aerospace Center. 

Look for a photo-op 
turning over the keys on 
the MISTRAS Group new 
labs and offices next 
week.  A ribbon cutting 
on International Drive, a 
project which opened up 

22 more acres for developer-built spec buildings, is not far off 
either.  The Southgate 50,000 s.f. spec building is also available.  

GO TO:   Facebook.com/OhioPortAuthority 

 


